
Trimley Saints Players Report for 2024/2025 

 

My name is Richard Gifford, and I am the Chairman of Trimley Saints Players 

Trimley Saints Players have been in existence for the last 43 years, and have been going 
from strength to strength. We are the largest user of the Memorial Hall, and will support 
it when called upon. 

We normally put on a panto in February, and a play or musical in June, and are usually 
packed out, with much of the local community turning out. We raise enough money to 
donate about £2000 per year to local charities. 

We have an extremely talented membership who can cover almost all types of theatre 
productions, and of which I and the committee are very proud. 

 

Richard Gifford 

Chairman 


